
Upcoming	in	August,	2021	

"Connie	and	Hannah,	from	Off	the	Rails	Quilting,	in	
Bondurant	IA,	will	visit	us	at	the	August	9th	meeting.		The	
ladies	will	demonstrate	some	very	popular	Specialty	
Rulers	."		
		
"Save	the	date	August	14th	for	"Finishing	School"	by	Billie	
Hanson.		Billie	will	present	her	class	on	bindings,	bindings,	
bindings.		So	many	options!		Billie	is	a	wealth	of	
information;	let's	take	advantage	of	this	opportunity	to	
pick	her	brain.		The	Finishing	School	attachment	includes	
the	outline	of	methods	to	be	covered.		Our	fee	for	this	class	
is	a	very	moderate	$10!		A	sign-up	form	will	circulate	at	the	
July	meeting.		Please	pay	me	when	you	sign	up.		If	you	are	
absent	on	July	12th,	and	you'd	like	to	sign	up	for	the	class,	
just	call	me...Christine	Gengler	712.389.5016.		I'll	put	you	on	
the	list	to	attend.		Once	you've	signed	up,	you'll	receive	a	
supply	list	and	other	information.		Hours	are	expected	to	
be	8:30	am	to	4:00	pm	at	Redeemer	Lutheran	Church."	
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